
Milford School Readiness Quality Enhancement Grant

Legal Notice

2022

The Quality Enhancement Grant Program Local Request for Proposal is available for the July

1, 2022 – June 30, 2023 fiscal year. The purpose of the Quality Enhancement Grant is to

provide funding for programs that focus on education and early care that address quality

standards and/or expand comprehensive services for children and families.

The Milford School Readiness Council and Ready to Learn Program is specifically interested

in applications for professional development programming in the area of Documentation

and Observation for Teaching Systems  (CT DOTS) for monitoring children’s progress on

the skills, abilities and behaviors in the Connecticut Early Learning and Development

Standards (CT ELDS). This training should consist of a group review session of the CT

DOTS system,  and subsequent in-classroom individual coaching with 5 teachers

implementing this monitoring cycle.

Organizations or Individuals interested in participating in the open-bid process for the

Quality Enhancement Program Local Request for Proposal (RFP), please contact Carole

Swift, Milford School Readiness Liaison at cswift@milforded.org.

A single-sided hard copy of the application and an original hard copy of signature pages

should be hand delivered to the Superintendent’s Office at 70 West River Street, Milford, CT

on April 1, at or before 3:00 PM.  In addition, an electronic copy of the application should be

emailed to Carole Swift, Milford School Readiness Liaison,  at cswift@milforded.org on April

1, at or before 3:00 PM.

Once received and reviewed and approved by the School Readiness Council, RFPs will be

submitted to the OEC by midnight on May 8th.
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